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Our dear friends, we are praying and 
wishing you the blessings of our Lord Jesus 
Christ, to rest on you and all of yours! We are 
thankful to God and to you. We’re loving the 
Lord with all of our strength, and we love you 
as we love ourselves, as this is the greatest 
commandment. 

Many of you have shown your love for God 
and your love for us with the goods you share 
with us in Romania! Thanks for making us 

special and precious before our Lord Jesus, 
by your help we become stronger and 
unwavering! 

Here following is a personal annual newsletter 
from one of our CCFR fellowship pastors who 
is very closely connected with us. He is my 
spiritual son who has been raised in our 
ministry since he was a little baby in Christ. 
His vision is to reach out to Romania and the 
whole world for Christ.  

  

FEEDING 150 KIDS 
FOUR TIMES EACH 

MONTH

BUILDING  
BEDROOMS TO HOST 

MISSIONARIES

CHURCH BUILDING 
NEW CHURCH IN  

ORSOVA

Pastor Novacovici 
Milorad (Milo ) 

baptizes Daniel
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Pastor Milo & Nina Novacovici, both graduated in 
1990 from our Timisoara Bible School. Brother Milo 
as a young believer, filled with the divine passion 
went right away to be an evangelist and church 
planter. He works with the unreached people of 
Oltenia region that is in the far south of Romania. 
Soon after Milo and Nina married their ministry really 
came to life. They raised their own three kids, and 
many spiritual sons in the Lord, striving to make each 
new believer a true disciple of Jesus Christ. I am 
presenting just one ministry out from several who are 
making a great difference in Romania. Between these 
pastoral team and friends it may look like a course 
raise competition, but none of these pastors are 
trying to compete with each other. Instead assisting 
one another to succeed so the Kingdom of God may 
win new territories, the souls of men, they work as 
one.  

This letter is so you may know a little more that your 
work and efforts are not in vain. You are standing not 
only behind a man but the people of Romania, and 
many co-workers. 

 Milo’s Report 
In September of 2017, with the team formed with four 
families, we started the planting of a church that in a 
few months has grown to over 100 people. Please 
stand with us and keep us in prayer, and the whole 
CCFRomania outreach. Also pray for John and 
Viorica as together we labor as one large and great 
family for Romania. Pray with us for traveling mercy 
and authority from above so every little or big thing 
we do for the Lord will succeed. Now is the open 
season to travel and minister intensively in 
Romania.  
This church start is in Viarregio, Italy. It serves the 
Romanians that live there. The generation of leaders 
for the new church in Italy are developing 
themselves, growing to be able to achieve the 
purpose which God has for them. The older people 
also anchor their lives to enter in their destiny. 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The School 
for Mission  
is the training of a new 
generation to enter in its 
destiny. The Romanian 
nation and other nations 
are their aim.  

YOUTH AND CHILDREN 
MINISTRY 

HAD A GREAT IMPACT 
THIS YEAR. 

Camps, prayers, street 
evangelization, are factors 
that built the unity among 
youth in the churches of 
our ministry.  

Along with the 150 participants this year we 
enjoyed a great atmosphere in the Mountains 
of Closani. The fellowship, worship and 
touching from The Holy Spirit made this week 
an unforgettable life changing experience!  

Youth meetings are made with a lot of 
enthusiasm. Along with some youth from Cluj 
and Timisoara we held great activities that built 
youth's lives in their personal relationship with 
God and also with their families. 
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Over 1000 persons got humanitarian help in our 
Easter and Christmas helping projects in Motru, 
served widows, orphans and poor families. This is 
part of our priority in the ministry when we plant 
churches. 


There is a new generation rising up! Please come 
and visit with us if you can, and if you can’t travel 
please, pray and support us in Romania.  

Thanks, John and Viorica Dolinschi

C o n t a c t J o h n D o l i n s c h i a t :      
903-422-4138 
Our Web site is :   ccfromania.com 
Donations are sent to:   
CCFR ,  PO Box 5      Van, Texas  75790 

Helping the Poor!

Get Involved

http://ccfromania.com
http://ccfromania.com

